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Information being withheld 
There are additional documents covered by your request that I have decided to 
withhold in full under the following sections of the OIA, as applicable: 
 

Date Briefing Number Document Description Decision  

24 February 2023 BR23/088 Online News Bill – 
approval for outstanding 
policy decisions 

Withheld under 9(2)(f)(iv) 

 
In making my decision, I have considered the public interest considerations in section 
9(1) of the OIA.   
 
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact 
oia@mch.govt.nz 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 

 
Emily Fabling 
Pou Mataaho o Te Aka - Deputy Chief Executive, Policy and Sector Performance 
 
 
 

 

 

PR
O

AC
TI

VE
LY

 R
EL

EA
SE

D

s9(2)(a)


